
 

 

 

The Committee to Support the Antitrust Laws Urges Congress to Pass 

 the Forced Arbitration Injustice Repeal Act (FAIR Act) 

 

Statement of Heidi Silton, President of COSAL, Partner in Lockridge Grindal Nauen: 

“Forced arbitration clauses with class action bans give antitrust criminals a license to steal.  Price-fixers, 
monopolists and other antitrust violators can slip forced arbitration clauses in the fine print of contracts, 
leaving the consumers and small businesses who are the victims of their crimes with no ability to hold 
the perpetrators accountable.   Congress should pass the FAIR Act and restore rights to individuals and 
honest businesses that are the victims of marketplace abuse.” 

 

For more information, contact Pamela Gilbert, pamelag@cuneolaw.com, (202) 253-3561. 
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